
DEPARTMENT OW PHILMOPHY 
BRVN MAWfl COLLEOE 

MVM MAWft. I*A. IIOIO 

May 20, 1981 

Professor Martin Nozick 
The Gradúate School and University Center 
o£ the City University of New York 
33 West 42nd Street 
New York, N.Y. 10036 

Dear Professor Nozick: 

My sincere apologies for the delay in answering your 
letter of April 6. The last weeks o£ the spring term 
leave little time for anything except exaras and committee 
raeetings. 

Thahk you very much for your kind and generous words. 
You may be wrong (although I hope not completelyl) in your 
evaluation of my academic work, but you are certainly 
right in assuming that I have never aimed at contributing 
a few more grains of sand to a tottering sand-castly 
With some more leisure time, I intend to pursue my 
philosophical and critical explorations. 

Indeed, I remember well the week I spent at Queens, 
as well as our conversation before driving to Manhattan. 
I very much wish we could meet again for a further 
conversatioh. 

Best wishes, 

Sincerely 

J. Ferrater Mora 


